
Rt. C, Frederick, iid. 21701 
12/6/73 

Dear Ar.. Osborn, 

Thanks for you* letter of the 3rd and the enclosures, ehich I've read. 

There is another ouit not mentioned in this writing. Margaret Carroll, former 
roomate of Mary Jo Kopoechno, is suing Ehrlichman, Caulfield and Ulasewicz. The 
Hajgperin suit is better known. 

I had only limited evidence of interest me in the DC area. I know of a U.S. 
Attorney telling another attorney, in private practise, when I was in hie office. 
That lawyer was not then in his office, no thin was not learned by a tap. And I 
presume I was overheard incidental to my conversations with IPS people. 4 
specific knowledge is outside the Washington area. 

There was a time when I had an informant inside the "inutomen. From what I got 
from him I know of the success of some of their spying on the left. I presume from 
this that they also served as federal informants. They claim to have penetrated the 
Weatherpeople. If you ever come aceross anything along this lino, it would be of 
interest to me in connection with a book and friend and I are doing jointly. One 
such info:ma:at, Larry Grantwohl, has already surfaced. 

My friend has been or will be in touch with Schwartzro thanks. 

If you know any of the former Army Intelligence people who operated in the 
ninneapolis area and went public, I'd likexto be in touch with them over an 
incident back in 1968. 

Thanks for your time and for puttile; me on your mailing list. 

Sincerely, 

Herold Weisberg 


